The Ramsey Academy, Halstead

Colne Road, Halstead, Essex CO9 2HR. T: 01787 472481 F: 01787 474267 E: office@ramseyacademy.com W: www.ramseyacademy.com

Headteacher: Charlotte Sterland



31 March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

As we reach the end of the Spring term, I would like to encourage you all to read the Ramsey Voice. This will give you an overview of some of the experiences and events that have taken place this term. A link to this can be found on the school website.

At the end of this term, we say goodbye to Miss Anthony who will be moving to Notley High School, Miss Bond who will be moving to Thurstable School and to Mrs Mann who will continue supporting students as an LSA in a school in Suffolk. We thank them for the work they have done whilst being at The Ramsey Academy and wish them well.

I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that Mrs Muir will be leaving us at the end of April. She has worked for several years as the SEN Co-ordinator at The Ramsey Academy, supporting students and working closely with parents to put appropriate support in place when needed. Mrs Muir will be relocating to North Devon and will be taking up new challenges. We wish her all the best.

This term we have increased the use of social media keeping parents informed of events taking place in school, I do hope this has been helpful for you and enjoyable to read about some of their experiences.

Students will return to school on 17 April. We hope for some warmer, sunnier weather. Please do ensure your child has the correct uniform and equipment ready to start the Summer Term. Have an enjoyable and restful Easter holiday.

Yours faithfully

C Sterland (Mrs) Headteacher











